MEMORANDUM

Date August 25, 1965	Date	August	25.,	1965	
----------------------	------	--------	------	------	--

To Richard Allen, Secretary-Rotary Club From Ivan E. Brown - President - Rotary Club

Subject BOARD MEETING, AUGUST 20, 1965

The Board met at the Kings Inn. Present were Ivan Brown, Martin Gracey, B. L. Sarahan, Eddie Nettles and also Jack Byrd, Chairman of the Attendance Committee. The Board gave final approval to membership for Lt. Col. Robert L. Andrews, Jerome B. Hammack, Richard G. Hanson, Roger F. Hobart and E. E. (Gene) Horton.

Ivan Brown presented the name of Carl Wallace, Veterinarian, upon application signed by J. A. Newborn and the Board approved him for membership. There being no further business, the Committee adjourned.